
Westfield Landscape Update – April 2024 

 

• As of April 1st, we are back to weekly mowing.  This will take place on Tuesdays for both 
Somerset and Westfield. 

• The sprinklers have been turned back on.  Currently they are running 2 times per week at 
80% capacity.  Nick, from Island Coast, monitors these on a regular basis to ensure we are 
getting the appropriate water. 

• Patrick, from Island Coast, has been conducting monthly wet checks and has made repairs 
as necessary. 

• We continue to work on improving the grass in our neighborhood. 
• If you would like to make a “Do Not Trim” request, please contact Holly at Island Coast.  

She can be reached at 239-694-2541. 
 


